
  

3 - Simple Actions you can take to address issues with NHP Prior 
Authorization implementation: 

But First - A huge THANK YOU to practices who sent in their PA UM data to us for future 
advocacy! 

1. Keep sending in your data- Process simplified!  
APTA RI Payment Committee is pivoting away from the tracking sheet to an EASIER format.   

a. Find your data on Evolent’s RADMD’s site. 

b. Download, add the date range, practice name and email to APTA RI Payment Chair 
Yvonne Swanson - yswanson@highbarhealth.com  

o Here's how: Log in to RADMD > Click on Search for Request>Select -->View all of my 
own online requests --> once loaded select the little square and download to Excel.  

▪    See Below for Pictogram: 
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 2. KEEP reaching out to NHP Directly with your Practice’s concerns.   
Ask for a meeting!   
They want to know how it’s going with Evolent, especially in the first 6-9 months.  

 

3. ASK Patient’s for their help by sending a letter describing the impact of Prior Authorization 
on their access to their initial evaluation and concurrent care. 

• Impact Letter: Share this letter template with patients 

o Download the template and insert suggested personalization 

o CC Local Legislator and Health Care Commissioner to inform them of patient 
stories.  

o Our state law makers need to know what is happening to their constituents and 
the burden to providers.  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y0GSKrLqd0Rct1vZcccfgcmNH32w5380/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101571284772536744199&rtpof=true&sd=true

